
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Key Worker School                                                                                                                                                         
If you have a day off work and you are at home, the expectation is that children are also kept at home 
and home-schooled and do not attend Key Worker School.  This will ensure that we are able to support 
all our families for the days that they are out at work or working from home.  If you have booked your 
child into Key Worker school and your plans change please inform us by emailing admin@wcofe.com so 
that your space can be reallocated.  If our numbers continue to rise, it is crucial that spaces are allocated 
to essential Key Workers on their working days.    

Bottle Tops                                                                                                                                                                     
We will no longer be collecting bottle tops with immediate effect.  The Company we were using are no 
longer servicing our area.   

Remote Learning 

A huge thank you to all the children and parents/carers who have completed another successful week of 
‘Remote Learning’.  Your feedback has been so positive and provides an important boost to the teachers 
who are doing their best and are missing teaching your children ‘normally’. We know it is not easy, so 
thank you for your efforts.  

Cameras                                                                                                                                                                         
Although we spent most of the autumn term provisioning the Microsoft Teams platform so that it is safe 
and secure, there is currently no option available from Microsoft to force student cameras to be 
disabled. Staff remind the children as often as possible to ensure they join meetings with their camera 
switched off, but there are, of course, going to be occasions where they turn it on accidentally or forget. 
Please take a moment to explain the buttons available in meetings so that they know what they are 
doing. 

P.E.                                                                                                                                                                               
Starting next week, Mr Clare will be delivering P.E lessons. Please explain to your children that lessons 
they are able to attend, should be attended. Take a look at your phase timetables to see when the P.E. 
sessions are happening.                                                                                                                                        

 

The next Friday Update will be issued on Friday 29th January 2021 

If you have any questions or queries please email admin@wcofe.com 
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Our Vision 

 

'At Woodley C of E, each person is unique and accepted as a child of God.  Through strong Christian values and our BRIGHT attitudes to learning, we 

inspire hearts and minds to create lifelong learners, who have the knowledge, skills and understanding to shine brightly in the world.' 

 


